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It's Been a Year... 
 
A year of Renewal: Our residents enjoyed being out in the 
community once more. A trip to Mom and Pop's Sugar House 
reminded us of the richness of our land and the hope of sweet 
tomorrows. Brown bag lunches returned, bringing the 
community into Park House. Together we celebrated songs 
ranging from the Blues to the Beatles. Visits from our 
preschool neighbors delighted all of us once again. 

A year of Work: The Board of Trustees has been fundraising, 
fundraising, fundraising. Our “Senior” Prom was an event to 
remember. We sold baked goods and more at Harvest Fair and 
Winter Market, and our Annual Tag Sale brought droves of 
treasure hunters. 

A year of Change: We said farewell to Joanne McDonnell as 
our Executive Director and delight in her continued support 
and commitment to Park House. Lolly Lindsey stepped into 
that position, already known and loved by our residents. She 
will be focusing on furthering our efforts to meet the financial 
needs of our home. 

A year of Challenge: From heat pump repairs to an aging 
computer, along with the rising cost of fuel and even food, we 
struggle to keep our promise of an affordable home for our 
residents. 

A year of Community: It's in our name. It is what we love and 
how we thrive. During our recent brush with Covid 19, it was 
community that came to our aid with gifts that ranged from 
cleaning to casseroles. We are eternally grateful. 

We now reach out to you, our community, in hopes that you 
can help us keep that promise. A financial gift to our non-
profit 501(c)3 corporation would support us in doing just that. 
Please give as generously as you are able—your contribution is 
tax deductible. 

Donations are always welcomed by mailed check. You can also 
donate through our PayPal account @parkhousevt or by 
scanning the QR code to the left with your smart phone. 

 

Wishing you well in the coming year, 

Park House Board of Trustees 

 

 
Park House Mission Statement 

To provide and operate a congregate home in our 5-town area for seniors and other qualifying adults where 
they can live independently with dignity in a safe, pleasant, and positive environment.  Park House strives 
to offer residents a vibrant atmosphere where they can be engaged with their families and community.  The 

staff of Park House endeavors to maintain full occupancy in order to be fiscally robust and offer 
opportunities for a variety of social interactions for the residents.   
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Joanne was always diving in to 
make life special for everyone at 
PH. We will all miss her daily 
presence, but look forward to 
visits and continued friendships.  

PUPPIES!! 

Sugaring with 
Mom & Pop.  

Even the 
steam smells 
SO good! 

Who knew 
there were so 
many flavors 
of maple 
syrup?? 

Pierce Hall was decked out with 
party balloons and lights, a photo 
booth, and we even crowned a king 
and queen the first ever Park House 
Senior Prom!   

Many thanks to The Rochester 
Café for the delicious eats, to 
Connie Mendel for her expert 
food table designs, to all who 
volunteered their time to help, 
and especially to all who came 
out and danced the night away 
with us.  It was a night to 
remember and we hope to make 
a tradition out of it! 

Crafty Crafters  
and 

Tiny Leprechauns! 

The prom was dedicated in loving 
memory of our long-time friend and 
board member, Diane Hanscom. 


